
SLO FLYERS, INC. 
 

Minutes of the October 8, 2011 meeting 
 

The meeting was called to order by the President, Tony Gallo, at 9:10 AM. 
 
The following 9 members were present: Tony Gallo, Rick Johnston, Gene Kenner, Bill Lander, David Nowell, Herman Obrikat, Mike 
Rittenhouse, Don Rogers and James Tobias. 
 
Tony Gallo reported that the Nominating Committee has provided the following nominations for the year 2012 club officers. 
 President -------------- Tony Gallo 
 Vice President -------- (still open) 
 Secretary --------------  Daryl Riekki 
 Treasurer -------------- Bill Lander 
 
Tony Gallo indicated that he has not heard from Andy Brennan regarding if he is willing to be Vice President again. Tony indicated 
that any one would be welcome to run for above officer positions. New blood would be welcome. Bill Lander indicated that after the 
nominations are closed at the November meeting he will mail out the Absentee Ballots and the Membership Renewal forms to all 
members. 
 
Tony Gallo indicated that maintenance on the tables and runway crack sealing are still planned to be completed in October. Tony also 
indicated that the bottom row (currently for Ham frequencies) on the frequency be converted to 2.4 GHz.  
 
Bill Lander read the September 30, 2011 Treasurer’s Report.  
 
Tony Gallo adjourned the meeting at 9:30 AM. 
         Respectfully submitted 
 
    

          
 
          
         William K. Lander 
         Acting Secretary 
         SLO FLYERS, INC. 
 
 
 
          
 
  


